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The Fort Frye Board of Education met on Thursday, August 2, 2018, in the Lowell Elementary School 

building at 5:00 PM, for a Special Meeting.  Johnna Zalmanek called the meeting to order with the 

following members answering to roll call: Lloyd Booth, Stephanie Lang, Charlie Schilling and Kevin 

Worthington. Members recited the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

 

BOARD CONCERNS 
 

 

2018-153 EMPLOY SCHOOL PSYCHOLOGIST – MIRANDA WILSON  

Charlie Schilling recommended issuing a 2-yr. limited contract to Miranda Wilson as a school 

psychologist at Fort Frye Local School District for the 2018-2019 school year at a MA salary of 

$65,000.00 for the 2018-2019. 
             

Lloyd Booth seconded the motion. 

Roll Call: Stephanie Lang-yes, Charlie Schilling-yes, Kevin Worthington-yes, Johnna Zalmanek, Lloyd 

Booth-yes.  Johnna Zalmanek declared the motion carried. 

 

 

2018-154 TRANSFER – CHERYL KLINTWORTH 

Kevin Worthington moved to recommend the transfer of Cheryl Klintworth from a 3 hr./per day 

paraprofessional aide in the kindergarten classroom at Beverly-Center Elementary to a full-time study 

hall monitor at Fort Frye High School at a 186-day contract 7 hours per day @ a Step 0 salary 

$12.59/per hr., effective for the 2018-2019 school year.  Extra hours will be allocated for Cheryl  to 

work with Chasity Hayes for training not to exceed 20 total hours. 

 

Stephanie Lang seconded the motion. 

Roll Call: Charlie Schilling-yes, Kevin Worthington-yes, Johnna Zalmanek, Lloyd Booth-yes, Stephanie 

Lang-yes.  Johnna Zalmanek declared the motion carried. 

 

 

2018-155 MOTION TO ADJOURN 
Charlie Schilling moved that the Fort Frye Board of Education special meeting be adjourned. 

 

Stephanie Lang seconded the motion. 

All in favor:  Ayes: Kevin Worthington, Johnna Zalmanek, Lloyd Booth, Stephanie Lang, and Charlie 

Schilling. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:04 PM 
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Stacy Bolden, Treasurer    Johnna Zalmanek, President 

 


